
 
Morning Humor 
A Sunday School teacher asked her class, "Does anyone here 
know what we mean by sins of omission?"  A small girl replied, 
"Aren't those the sins we should have committed, but didn't?" 
 
Dorothy, the little daughter of a tire salesman, had seen triplets 
for the first time.  "Oh mother," she cried out upon returning 
home, "What do you think I saw today?"  "I can't imagine, dear, 
what?"  "A lady had twins, and a spare!" 
 
An older man at the evening function bowed his head and wept 
quietly but copiously while while a young woman rendered the 
plaintive ballad, "My Old Kentucky Home."  The hostess tiptoed 
up to him and inquired tenderly, "Pardon me, are you a 
Kentuckian?"  "No, madam," the tearful one replied, "I'm a 
musician." 
 
While trying to explain to our six-year-old daughter how much 
technology had changed, my husband pointed to our brand-new 
desktop computer and told her that when he was in college, a 
computer with the same amount of power would have been the 
size of a house.  Wide-eyed, our daughter asked, "How big was 
the mouse?" 
 
Blanche: Herb, if you don't stop snoring, I'm going to toss you 
out on your ear! 
Herb: Does it upset you that much? 
Blanche: Not just me, the entire congregation. 
 
Mother had decided to trim her household budget wherever 
possible, so instead of having a dress dry-cleaned she washed it 
by hand.  Proud of her savings, she boasted to my father, "Just 
think, Fred, we are five dollars richer because I washed this 
dress by hand."  "Good," my dad quickly replied. "Wash it 
again!" 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Program Schedule 
 

 
 

 
What a frustrating year.  We support a great group of 4-Hers and 
can’t really do a lot to make up for the loss of the Okanogan 
County Fair and the kids chance to make some dollars on their 
projects.  We did what we could but we’ll hope for better next 
year. 

Winthrop 
Club House 

Dang.  It’s nippy 

this morning. 
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Suddenly, a tiny yet b 

 

eautiful fairy appeared on their table.  

She said, 'For being such an 

exemplary married couple and for 

being to each other for all this 

time, I will grant you each a wish.'  

 

Winthrop Club 
      Pop 30 
     Welcome 



Okay Zoomers, get ready.  Tonight is Installation and we get a 
new set of officers sort of.  Tune in to Ray Peterson’s invitation 
and hear about annual awards and who our officers will be.  
Governor Melanie will be around to wish the new crew well and it 
won’t take long and we’ll be set for 2020 – 2021. 
 
Thanks everyone for hanging in there and keeping us going.  
With Gary Erickson’s leadership we end the year with some 
projects of value on the books and with most of our membership 
intact.  Two weeks into October we’ll be back at the 32 members 
we carried last year.  Let’s make the next Kiwanis year as great. 
 

Some treasured moments 
 

We did enjoy what we could contribute to Graduation Night. 

 
 

Meeting Schedule 
 

Meetings will be by Zoom.  Watch for Ray Peterson’s email on 
how to connect. 

Our next meeting will be Installation September 29th at 6:30 by 
Zoom.  Incoming LtG Al Camp will induct new officers and 

Governor Melanie Bozak will be attending.  October meetings 
should be our Board Meeting on the 5th then regular meetings on 

the 6th and 20th. 

Birthdays 
  27  Sep Roy Reiber 
  02  Oct Ranger Rick 
  22  Oct Bob Ulrich 
  15  Nov Lisa Johnson 
  03  Dec Jim Archambeault 
  03  Dec John Owen 
 
     

We did have to control the enthusiasm of some of our older 
members when it came to making yards fire-wise. 

 
Children’s Theater kids presented at our last real meeting.  

Everyone was ready to go see the play. 

 


